
 

   

 

                         27.06.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
     We would like to reassure you that Centravis continues to operate at full capacity across all 
production sites. With uninterrupted access to essential resources such as electricity, water, and 
critical infrastructure, we remain fully committed to meeting production targets and ensuring 
on-time deliveries. Business continuity and operational stability are at the core of our priorities. 
  
   In line with our dedication to transparency and customer confidence, we are ready to provide 
recent Bureau Veritas audit reports, video updates from our production facilities, or facilitate 
online audits upon request. We believe in proactive communication and keeping our partners 
well-informed throughout every stage of our operations. 
  
     Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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